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Ways & Means had a table at the October general meeting with an assortment of 
garden related items and plants for sale. The sales were $214 and many of the 
items brought in were from the hosting circle, Satin Leaf & those members at 
large assigned to the meeting. 
There seems to be an interest in the garden club logo shirts for our new members 
and one of our members is willing to make a signup sheet for the meetings and 
take orders for the shirts. They will be $30 per shirt prepaid with order. 


